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Comments: Bigger is not always better, especially when it comes to the proposed plans for the rural Sweetwater

community. The current road cannot safely support a substantial increase in traffic, and the potential  impacts to

both humans and wildlife is very concerning. The scale of these proposed improvements risks losing the natural

peace that makes it such a special place. Please consider scaling back these plans to preserve both the

ecological integrity and unique character of Sweetwater.


